
 

 

 
For many people affected by COVID-19 lockdowns, the ability to access some of their 
super funds was a lifesaver.  However, there are long-term consequences on withdrawing 
super funds early as it’s not just the amount withdrawn that is lost from your retirement 
savings, but also the compounding investment returns on those funds.  The early 
withdrawal of funds from your super could seriously impact the long-term quality of your 
retirement. 
 
The Association of Superannuation Funds of Australia (ASFA) Retirement Standard 
September quarter 2020 figures indicate that couples aged around 65 living a comfortable 
retirement require $62,083 per year and singles $43,901.  When you take into account the 
Australian Bureau of Statistics (ABS) latest study for 2016 – 2018 which estimated that life 
expectancy for a newborn male is 80.7 years, and a newborn female likely to enjoy 84.9 
years, you can see that your superannuation will need to provide you with an income for 
at least 15 to 20 years. 
 
Everyone is different and we understand that the best strategy to help rebuild and boost 
your super should be suited to your unique situation.  Our financial planners can offer a 
range of strategies to help boost your superannuation: 

 Concessional (before-tax) contributions 

 Non-concessional (after-tax) contributions 

 Spouse contributions 

 Government co-contributions 

 Super consolidation 

 Reviewing how your super funds are invested 

 

Call our office on 54821266 to discuss what strategy is best for you. 
 
 

Any advice in this article is general advice only and does not take into account the objectives, financial situation or needs of any particular person. 
It does not represent legal, tax or personal advice and should not be relied on as such. You should obtain financial advice relevant to your 

circumstances before making product decisions. Where a particular financial product is mentioned, you should consider the Product Disclosure 

Statement before making any decisions in relation to the product and we make no guarantees regarding future performance or in relation to any 
particular outcome. Whilst every care has been taken in the preparation of this information, it may not remain current after the date of publication 

and Australian Unity Personal Financial Services Ltd (AUPFS) and its related bodies corporate make no 

representation as to its accuracy or completeness. AUPFS is a registered tax (financial) adviser. Any tax advice contained in this presentation is 

incidental to the financial advice in it. You should seek specialist advice from a tax professional to confirm the impact of this advice on your overall 

tax position. Brown Macaulay and Warren Financial Services is an Authorised Representative of Australian Unity Personal Financial Services Ltd 

(ABN 26 098 725 145), AFS Licence No. 234459, of 271 Spring Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000. 

 


